HATHERSAGE AND OUTSEATS PARISH COUNCILS’

JOINT TRANSPORT COMMITTEE    
                                                                                                                                   Sickleholme Cottage
Clerk:
Peter Leppard                                                                                     Saltergate Lane
Telephone
07860 624453                                                                                     Bamford
E-mail
clerk.outseatspc@gmail.com                                                              S33 0BE
                                                                                                                                   3 February 2015
Notice is given that there will be a meeting of the Joint Transport Committee on Monday 9 February 2015 at 7.30 pm at Hathersage Hall Business Centre.
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Peter Leppard, Clerk to the Committee
AGENDA

1. To receive apologies for absence

2. Variations in Order of Business

3. To receive any declarations of Members' Interests (especially Disclosable Pecuniary Interests)
4. Public Speaking

4.1 A period of not more than ten minutes will be made available for members of the public to ask questions or submit comments about transport issues in Hathersage and Outseats
4.2 To receive reports on matters relevant to transport from Derbyshire Police 

5.   To confirm minutes of meeting held on 19 January 2015 

6.   Parking
6.1 To consider road safety for children attending Hathersage School 

7. Railway Matters 
7.1 To discuss (in light of Network Rail’s public consultation events between 22-31 January) the proposed new loop line between Bamford and Hathersage 
8. Date of, and items for, next meeting

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE ENTITLED TO ATTEND ALL MEETINGS OF THE COMMITTEE (SUBJECT TO CERTAIN RESTRICTIONS) AND WILL BE MADE WELCOME.  
